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Ive got you. Youre not alone. I tried to
sound calm and soothing, but I was
breaking apart inside. Please dont take
him! Please save him! my mind screamed.I
looked into his eyes and completely forgot
the rest of the world. In that moment, all I
knew was that I was holding Stark in my
arms, and I was going to lose him very,
very soon.As if its not enough to lose her
friends and all three boyfriends, Zoey
Redbird, the most powerful fledgling the
Vampyre world has ever seen, knows that
great trouble is coming to the House of
Night.Despite her nightmares, Zoey finds
herself distracted by the new kid Stark,
brought to the House by Neferet, who
clearly has something she wants from him.
Theres something between Stark and Zoey
that she never imagined - but disaster is
awaiting them all, and she doesnt know if
she can fight the approaching evil alone
any more...
- Not
suitable for younger readers -
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